
 

 

 MAYFIELD WOMEN’S CLUB INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 

June 5, 2021 

It was a perfect day for our Annual Meeting and Installation of Officers.  We also 

installed two new members and received a transfer of a member from another club. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Socializing before the ceremony:  

Georgene, Patsy, Betty Jo, Vaughn, 

and Audrey 

Co-Presidents Loretta and Diana with Barb 

Harriet, Carolyn, Patty, Gail, Suzanne, Joan, Pat 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marie welcoming everyone to the Annual 

Meeting and Installation Ceremony 

Betty Jo giving us the good news that Jeannie 

will be transferring her membership to MWC 

Carolyn giving a report on the scholarships 

we awarded this spring to 7 graduates 

Georgene thanking the club for all 

their support  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Installation of new members, 

Patty and Suzanne 

Diane installs the co-Presidents, 

Loretta and Diana 

Marcia giving the Invocation 

President, Loretta, making opening remarks 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pat is installed as First Vice 

President--Membership 

Audrey is being installed as Treasurer 

Barb installed as Recording Secretary Marie performs the installation of 

Parliamentarians Georgene and Diane 



 

 

2020-2021 Officers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021-2022 Officers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

;  

Recording Secretary, Barbara; First VP Membership, Pat; Parliamentarian, Diane; 

Parliamentarian, Georgene; 2nd VP Programs, Georgene and Joan;     Co-

Presidents Loretta and Diana; Treasurer, Audrey;                                      

Corresponding Secretary, Marcia 

 


